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Humberdill Farm School’s letter 

Humberdill Farm School 
Arpee Road 

Coventry 
CV1 1LT 

 
Friday 23rd February 2020 

X-T Plastics 
Redhill Road 
Coventry 
CV7 0UC 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

We are the children from Class 4 at Humberdill Farm School. We 
have been researching the effects of oil exploration in order to create 
plastic on climate change, and we have a message for you. It is time to 
stop and take responsibility for the position of power you hold over the 
future of our planet. 

Our world is the only one we have. You may see this as your world – 
one you can take from without giving back. The effects of oil exploration 
and the creation of more plastics mean that excess carbon dioxide is 
being added into our atmosphere, endangering the delicate balance of 
gases that block our planet from the sun’s harmful rays. 

We understand that this is not a simple issue. However, we would 
like to see you making a commitment to finding more green energy 
solutions, and by using recycled plastics instead of making more. In this 
way, we can save our world for a cleaner and safer future. We are looking 
forward to your reply, and to understanding how you will help make this 
change. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Class 4, Humberdill Farm School 


